
Ski  patrol  competition  at
Squaw Valley
Squaw Valley is hosting the second annual nationwide Helly
Hansen Professional Ski Patrol Olympics April 26-28.

Ski patrollers from all over North America will be competing
for  glory  and  $10,000  in  cash  and  other  prizes  such  as
avalanche  probes,  backpacks  compliments  of  Helly  Hansen,
Alpine Traverse, Recco and BCA.

Competitions will include a randonée race, beacon competition,
GS race, sled race, bamboo throw and simulated bomb throw. All
competitions will be visible from the Cornice II snow lounge
and BBQ area where spectators can partake in the excitement
and suspense.

New  this  year,  the  Helly  Hansen  Professional  Ski  Patrol
Olympics has added an Avalanche Rescue Dog competition where
resorts’ top dogs will go head-to-head in a two-day challenge.
Avalanche rescue dogs are an important component of any patrol
team. The K-9 competition will include a timed retrieval of
buried objects.

Registration for the event will take place April 26 from 6-9pm
at the Papoose Discovery Center located across from Cornice
Cantina. Registration to compete costs $89 per patroller and
includes  a  two-day  lift  ticket  to  Squaw  Valley  and
participation  in  the  events.

A discounted entry fee is available for patrollers with Squaw
Valley season passes.

Spectators are invited to watch the competition and enjoy the
only the snow barbecue in the Cornice II Bowl.

For more information about the Helly Hansen Professional Ski
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Patrol  Olympics,  call  (530)  452.7124  or  email
eknudson@squaw.com.


